

Friday 15th September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In the Upper Juniors, homework is set once a week on a Wednesday and is due the following Monday. You're child will be set their first piece of Century homework on 20th September. This week's homework will be a maths task and will be sent home as a paper copy with your child.

What homework will be set?

Homework is set on a fortnightly-rotational basis: one week a reading comprehension or SPaG task will be set and the other week a maths task will be set. All of these will be through Century and if not, we will provide a paper copy which will be sent home with your child. Your child may already be familiar with using Century. However, if they are not yet familiar with Century, we will be practising logging on in class.

How long should my child spend on it?

Please don't spend any longer than 30 minutes on the homework task. Homework on Century can sometimes come with a video explaining the area the children will be working on and it is advisable that your child watches this first to help them with the task set. We also advise having some paper for working out or notes as they are not required to do it all in their head.

Ongoing Homework

In addition to the weekly homework, we also ask that your child continues to:

- Read 4 times a week for 15- 20 minutes;
- Practise their spellings for a few minutes each day;
- Practise their times tables for at least 10 minutes a day on TTRS.

If there are any issues with this or you have any questions, please talk to your child's class teacher.

We hope this enables you to continue supporting your child with their learning whilst having fun too!

Thank you for your continued support.

The Upper Junior Team

Hordle CE (VA) Primary School & Nursery, Hordle Lane, Hordle, Lymington SO41 0FB Tel: 01425 611657 e-mail: adminoffice@hordle.hants.sch.uk www.hordle.hants.sch.uk

'That they may have life; life in all its fullness' John 10:10















